
Fremington parish hall 
 
Over the last year the hall itself has remained almost entirely unused due to the 
current restrictions in place meaning the majority of user groups have been unable to 
meet and use the facilities.  
 
During this time routine maintenance work has been carried out and currently the 
heating system is due to be replaced within the next month or so when all the final 
quotes have been received. The hall has received a grant of just over £6000. 
 
The management committee is currently working on a new constitution to bring it up 
to date with the hall’s current users and make it easier to facilitate the maintenance 
and general management of the hall for all. 
 
The hall will be ready to open and welcome back the groups that use it in the coming 
months when current restrictions that are in place allow for this to happen.  
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